
rikki tikki tembo no sa rembo
Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo is a beloved children's story that has captured
the hearts of readers for generations. Originating from Rudyard Kipling’s
“The Jungle Book,” this tale highlights themes of friendship, bravery, and
the importance of names. The story features Rikki Tikki Tembo, a curious
little mongoose, and explores his adventures in a vibrant jungle setting.
This article delves into the details of the story, its characters, themes,
and the cultural significance behind it.

The Story Overview

“Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” is a tale that revolves around a young
mongoose named Rikki Tikki Tembo, who is renowned for his long name. The plot
unfolds as Rikki, a brave and adventurous creature, becomes a protector of
his adopted human family from various threats, particularly the danger posed
by cobras.

Plot Summary

The story begins with Rikki Tikki Tembo being found by a young boy after
being washed away by a flood. The boy’s family takes him in, and Rikki
quickly becomes a cherished member of the household. The narrative sets the
stage for his adventures as he encounters two cobras, Nag and Nagaina, who
threaten the family’s safety.

As the story progresses, Rikki’s long name becomes a focal point. The
repetition of his name serves to emphasize his identity, setting him apart
from other characters and adding a rhythmic quality to the narrative. Rikki’s
bravery is tested as he confronts the cobras, leading to several tense and
thrilling moments that highlight his character.

Character Analysis

The characters in “Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” are vividly drawn, each
contributing to the depth and richness of the story.

Rikki Tikki Tembo

Rikki Tikki Tembo is the protagonist of the story. His adventurous spirit and
courage make him a heroic figure. His long name, which translates roughly to



"Rikki Tikki, the one with the big name," is a significant aspect of his
character, symbolizing his uniqueness and individuality.

Nag and Nagaina

Nag and Nagaina are the antagonists of the story. These cobras embody danger
and chaos, representing the threats that Rikki must face. Nag, the male
cobra, is cunning and aggressive, while Nagaina, his female counterpart, is
portrayed as more nurturing but equally dangerous, especially when it comes
to protecting her eggs.

The Human Family

The human family, consisting of the boy and his parents, provides the
emotional core of the story. Their relationship with Rikki Tikki Tembo
showcases themes of loyalty and family bonds. The family’s reliance on Rikki
for protection reinforces the idea of teamwork and mutual support.

Thematic Elements

“Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” is rich in themes that resonate with readers
of all ages.

Bravery and Courage

One of the central themes of the story is bravery. Rikki’s willingness to
confront Nag and Nagaina, despite the dangers involved, showcases the
importance of courage in facing challenges. His actions teach young readers
that bravery can manifest in various forms, including standing up for those
we care about.

The Importance of Names

The story places a significant emphasis on names and their meanings. Rikki
Tikki Tembo’s long name is a point of pride, reflecting his unique identity.
In many cultures, names hold deep significance, and this aspect of the story
encourages readers to appreciate the power of names in shaping personal
identity and self-worth.



Friendship and Loyalty

Rikki Tikki’s bond with the human family highlights the theme of friendship.
His loyalty to them drives his actions throughout the story, illustrating how
friendships often inspire individuals to act bravely. This theme resonates
particularly with children, encouraging them to value their relationships
with others.

Cultural Significance

“Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” is not just a children’s story; it also
carries cultural significance. The tale is often set against the backdrop of
Indian culture, reflecting Kipling’s fascination with the country during his
time. The portrayal of Indian wildlife, including the mongoose and cobras,
adds authenticity to the narrative.

Storytelling Tradition

The story is a part of the oral storytelling tradition, where tales are
passed down through generations. It emphasizes the importance of storytelling
as a means of preserving culture and imparting life lessons. This tradition
is vital in many cultures, serving to educate and entertain.

Influence on Literature and Education

“Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” has had a lasting impact on children’s
literature. It is often included in educational curricula due to its engaging
narrative and underlying moral lessons. The story encourages literacy and a
love for reading among young audiences, fostering imagination and creativity.

Adaptations and Retellings

Over the years, “Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” has inspired numerous
adaptations, including animated films, plays, and musical interpretations.
These adaptations often bring a fresh perspective to the story while
retaining its core themes.

Animated Versions

Several animated adaptations have brought the story to life, making it



accessible to a broader audience. These versions often emphasize the playful
aspects of Rikki’s character and the thrilling encounters with the cobras,
enhancing the excitement for younger viewers.

Stage Adaptations

The story has also been adapted for the stage, allowing audiences to
experience the tale in a live setting. The use of costumes, music, and
choreography adds a dynamic element to the storytelling, making it an
engaging experience for children and adults alike.

Conclusion

“Rikki Tikki Tembo No Sa Rembo” is more than just a children’s story; it is a
rich narrative that explores essential themes of bravery, friendship, and the
significance of names. Through its memorable characters and engaging plot, it
teaches valuable life lessons that resonate with readers of all ages. The
story’s cultural roots and continued adaptations highlight its enduring
appeal, ensuring that Rikki Tikki Tembo’s adventures will be cherished for
generations to come. Whether read aloud at bedtime or explored in classrooms,
this delightful tale remains a timeless classic that will continue to inspire
and entertain.

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the main theme of 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi'?
The main theme of 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi' is the struggle between good and evil,
as represented by Rikki, the brave mongoose, and the cobras, Nag and Nagaina,
who pose a threat to the family he protects.

Who is the author of 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi'?
The author of 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi' is Rudyard Kipling, who wrote the story as
part of his collection 'The Jungle Book' published in 1894.

What type of animal is Rikki-Tikki-Tavi?
Rikki-Tikki-Tavi is a mongoose, known for its agility and bravery in
confronting snakes.

How does Rikki-Tikki-Tavi save the family in the



story?
Rikki-Tikki-Tavi saves the family by bravely confronting the cobras, Nag and
Nagaina, ultimately defeating them to protect the humans and ensure their
safety.

What role do the other animals play in 'Rikki-Tikki-
Tavi'?
Other animals in the story, such as Darzee the tailorbird and Chuchundra the
muskrat, provide support, advice, and information to Rikki-Tikki-Tavi during
his battles against the cobras.

What is the significance of the title 'Rikki-Tikki-
Tavi'?
The title 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi' highlights the main character, a brave mongoose,
and emphasizes his unique name, which is a playful representation of his
character and personality.

Why is 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi' considered a children's
classic?
'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi' is considered a children's classic due to its engaging
narrative, moral lessons about bravery and loyalty, and its vivid depiction
of animal characters that capture the imagination of young readers.

What moral lesson can be learned from 'Rikki-Tikki-
Tavi'?
One of the moral lessons in 'Rikki-Tikki-Tavi' is the importance of courage
and taking responsibility for protecting those who cannot protect themselves,
as demonstrated by Rikki's actions throughout the story.
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